
From: Peggy S. Denfeld
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: impact of street camping
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 4:21:40 PM

1.       Seeing needles, feces, urine, vomit, making walking on the sidewalks or streets dangerous
2.       The constant un safe feeling.
3.       Seeing drugged out, or mentally ill folks wandering aimlessly, often screaming, into traffic,

into other people.
Portland used to be a city to be proud of. Not any longer.  We are losing tourists and dollars that
help keep us all in jobs.
 
Thank you,
Peggy Denfeld
Director of Retail Leasing, Finance, and Inventory
Pendleton Woolen Mills
220 N.W. Broadway
Portland OR 97209
C: 503-793-4655
O: 503-535-5532
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